
Learning at Work Week in ODP

News story

Colleagues in the Operational Delivery Profession (ODP) take part in yearly
campaign to celebrate learning opportunities at work.

Learning at Work Week is an annual event run each May which has been
organised by the Campaign for Learning since 1999 and aims to put a spotlight
on the importance and benefits of learning and development at work.

This year sees a significant change, due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the main
campaign has been moved and will take place from 05 to 11 October. However, a
smaller campaign will still run from 18 – 24 May focusing on the theme of ‘On
Air, Online’.

Recognising that many people are working in different roles, re-training and
adapting to different and sometimes stressful situations, we aim to signpost
to some relevant learning during this time.

Although your department may not be in a position to develop opportunities
and activities during this particular campaign, we hope that our
communications programme will help you to engage with our offer and still
keep an eye on your development during this difficult time.

No matter where you are working at the moment, it’s vital to keep connecting
with your ODP community and we are here to support you with that. We’ve seen
some fantastic collaborative working already so let’s build on that and
celebrate what makes ODP so special.

Each day next week we will be posting some inspirational learning on our
social media channels, ranging from digital upskilling to wellbeing hints and
tips, plus we’ll be featuring a fantastic daily calendar from our Home Office
colleagues.

If you don’t already follow us, make sure to take a look at our Twitter
account here ODP on Twitter or if you prefer Facebook, join us here ODP on
Facebook and make sure you don’t miss a thing.
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